NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please take notice that, at its regular-
ly scheduled meeting on November
11, 2019, the Cresskill Board of Edu-
cation (hereinafter referred to as the
“Board") shall meet for the purpose of
renegotiating, amending or otherwise
altering the terms of the employment
contract with the Superintendent of
Schools.

At this hearing, members of the pub-
lic are invited to submit public com-
ments regarding this topic. The
Board, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-
12(b), the "“Open Public Meetings
Act,” shall not publicly discuss per-
sonnel matters and shall not respond
to comments made by members of
the public. The Board will give all
comments appropriate consideration.
Please be aware that the subject of
this hearing retains the right of priva-
cy and shall retain all rights regarding
defamation and slander according to
the laws of New Jersey. The Board
shall not be held liable for comments
made by members of the public.
Dawn Delasandro, Board Secretary,
Cresskill Board of Education.
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